
 

 

Burnley Road 
Padiham  
BB12 8ST 

20 May 2024 

Dear Parent/carer 

The GCSE examination series has now begun and our countdown calendar has been shared identifying both 

the schedule for exams and subject specific revision sessions leading up to them.  

 

I am writing separately to highlight the revision sessions that are being offered during half term for all 

students. 

 

There will be 2 sessions running per day from Tuesday-Saturday. Sessions will run from 9-12noon and 

12.30-3.30pm unless otherwise specified. The schedule is below: 

 

May Half Term: Monday 27th May – Saturday 1st June 

Date/ day 9.00-12noon (unless otherwise 

specified) 

12.30-3.30pm 

Mon 27th May BANK HOLIDAY 

Tues 28th May  

Geography 

Hospitality and catering 

PE 

Spanish 

PE 

Wed 29th May 
Biology 

Maths 

 

Thurs 30th May 
Physics 

Maths 

 

Fri 31st May History History 

Saturday 1st June Maths 9.30am-12  

 

You will receive a text message reminder the day before each session. 

 

Drinks and snacks will be provided by your child’s teacher; however, we are unable to provide lunch. If 

your child is due to attend for a full day, we ask that your child brings lunch with them as there will not be 

the capacity to buy lunch in school. 

 

Our website has a wealth of resources about how you can help to support your child, including establishing 

positive routines, limiting screen time and handling the pressures of external exams. These resources can 

be found at https://shuttleworthcollege.org/information/examinations/. 

 

As always, please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or concerns. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 Caroline Price 

 Assessment and vocational lead 

 

https://shuttleworthcollege.org/information/examinations/

